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NOTICE 

 
 

All Students of UG Semester II Examination-2018 (2017-18 batch) who are unable to view their result 

through the ‘TCSion Self Service portal’ are advised to submit their admit card (with corrected course 

names if applicable) to the office of the Principal of their respective colleges, positively, by 15.11.2019 

(Friday). These also include the students with the same problem who have already submitted their admit 

card at the office of the Controller of Examinations at KNU. 

 

The office of the Principal is requested to fill up the format mailed by the office of Controller of 

Examinations, KNU of these ‘NOT ENROLLMENT’ cases and resend the soft copy of the filled up format. 
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